
12. Revisions to the Child-Rearing Allowance System 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Income requirements for the Child-Rearing Allowance ( , jido fuyo teate) will 

be relaxed starting with the allowance for November 2024 (to paid out in January 2025). 

Single-parent households, etc. that become eligible under the relaxed requirements need to 

apply in order to start receiving the allowance. In order to receive the allowance for 

November 2024 onwards, households must apply by Thurs 31 October. For more 

information regarding revisions to the system, please inquire below or see the city website. 

 

Inquiries:  

Ward Office Childcare Support Divisions  

(Aoi �����054-221-1093, Suruga �����054-202-5815, Shimizu �����054-354-2120) 

Kambara Branch Office �����054-385-7790 

 

Translated by:  

International and Intercultural Affairs Division 

 City of Shizuoka 


